
Based on community and stakeholder feedback, the Town will be sending the In 
Progress updates on a weekly basis.
The first weekly update will be provided on Thursday 28 February.
Work continues to progress on the South Hedland Aquatic Centre and Marquee 
Park projects, with water testing outstanding for both facilities.
When the facilities are closer to opening, the Town will recommence daily updates 
to community members and stakeholders.

Marquee Park, South Hedland

South Hedland Aquatic Centre Redevelopment

•	 The chlorine booster pump will be replaced in the water treatment plant on 
Monday 25 February..

•	 The next statutory water sample will be taken on Tuesday 26 February.

•	 Residents are reminded to refrain from entering Marquee Park as 
commissioning is being undertaken.

•	 The chlorine booster pump has been replaced in the water treatment plant 
today.

•	 The water-play area (splash pad) will be cleaned over the weekend.
•	 The water treatment plant system will operate in ‘test mode’ from Monday 25 

February.
•	 Statutory water sampling is scheduled to take place on the first week of March.
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